Parnjit Sinﬂh

From:

Sent: 04 April 2022 12:46

To: Planning Planning

Cc:

Subject: labtech proposed tower block

To Camden Planning Department,

My goodness what on earth are you thinking?

The proposal is far too high and wide!

Why would we need anymore speculative office developments in this arca. We need to provide space for
the businesses that provide work in the area, rehearsal and workshop space. People visit the area for the
theatre, dance and entertainment industry.

How do you justify the demolition of all the buildings for so few new homes it is immoral.

I'm shocked that this is a proposal in a time when people need homes, desperately need homes and ones they
can afford to live in.

Regards
Arlene Blakeman

Local business owner
Sent via BT Email App



